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January 28, 2015 University Finances Forum. 

Cosponsored by the Senate, Staff Council, GSG, & 
USG. 

Audio of and Vice President Dave Reed’s slides for 
the forum are available on the Senate’s website at 
http://www.mtu.edu/senate/resources/forums/

http://www.mtu.edu/senate/resources/forums/


U.S. Census Bureau: U.S. population projections for 
18- to 24-year-olds: 2015-2060.

National Center for Education Statistics: College 
enrollment rates for 18- to 24-year-olds: 1980-2012.

U.S. Department of Education: Actual and projected 
enrollments: 1996-2021.

Michigan and Upper Midwest projections? 

Possible implications for Michigan Tech. 











Senate constituent survey on improving travel to and from 
Houghton County Memorial Airport.

“The best way to get a good idea is to get a lot of ideas.” 
— Two-time Nobel Laureate Linus Pauling

December 23, 2014 Daily Mining Gazette article 
http://goo.gl/n8uu1N based on Quartz report on data from 
the U.S. Department of Transportation http://goo.gl/tV055i

http://goo.gl/n8uu1N
http://goo.gl/tV055i




Follow-Up: 

1. Initial summary of comments.

2. Forum.

3. Committee (?)



Senate participation in Benefits Liaison Group 
(BLG) meeting, February 12, 2015.
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